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Al,abama Power Company
%f Tft: Mr. W. G. Hairston, III

Senior Vice President-Muclear
Operations

P. O. Box 2641
Birmingham, AL 35291-0400

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT f405. 50-348/88-23 AfiD 50-364/88-23

Thank you for your response of August 15, 1988, to our flotice of Violation
issued on July 21, 1988, concerning activities conducted at your Farley
facility. We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the require-
ments of 10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the implementation of your cerrective
actions during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely.

0fN l'd U[\lhE CU"
DavidM.Verrelli, Chief)
Reactor Projects Branch 1
Division of Reactor Projects

/
cc: L8 M. Guthrie. Executive Vice

L '/ resident
P

D fl. Morey, General Manager -
thJclear Plant

O(0.Woodard,VicePresident-
Nuclear Generation

MW. McGown, Manager-Safety Audit

(%ydEngineeringReviewFulmer, Supervisor-Safety
Audit and Engineering Review

State of Alabana

bec: MC Resident Inspector
.RS Technical Assistant
y Reeves, Project Manager,fiRR
Docunent Control Room
State of Alabama
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